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Overview 
 
On September 24, 2018 between 3:00 p.m. and 6 p.m., HCC Chancellor Cesar Maldonado, 
along with Trustee Carolyn Evans-Shabazz and Dr. Kurt Ewen, Vice Chancellor for Planning 
and Institutional effectiveness, conducted a community-focused conversation on HCC’s 
Strategic Planning Efforts.  
 
As part of the Strategic Planning process, attendees were asked about various aspects of their 
HCC experience and provided a platform to share specific concerns and needs for their 
programs.  
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